
Santiago, September 16, 1999 
 

Press Release 
 
At its monthly monetary policy meeting held today, the Board of the Central Bank decided 
to keep the monetary policy interest rate at its current level of UF plus 5% and that liquidity 
credit lines would also remain unchanged. This decision was taken in the light of available 
information on recent and expected behavior of inflation, the current-account deficit and 
economic activity. 
 
 


